
CTC  funds  next  section  of
Greenway trail
The  California  Tahoe  Conservancy  board  approved  a  $3.182
million grant to El Dorado County to build the next phase of
the South Tahoe Greenway Shared Use Trail.

The first phase was completed in0 October 2015, providing a
.42-mile  neighborhood  connection  between  Glenwood  Way  and
Herbert Avenue. Together with the first phase, this phase will
provide almost two miles of continuous shared use trail in the
heart of South Lake Tahoe.

It will link Tahoe Sierra and Bijou neighborhoods, Lake Tahoe
Community College, and the community play fields.
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